
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � APRIL 7, 2003  
 
COMMUNITIES IN BLOOM 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Commissioner of Community Services, in consultation with the Executive Director of 
Buildings, Facilities and Parks, the Director of Parks and the Communities in Bloom Technical 
Committee recommends: 
 
That a Member of Council be appointed to the Communities in Bloom Beautification Committee 
for the 2003 year. 
 
Purpose 
 
To obtain a Council appointed member for the Communities in Bloom Beautification Committee 
for the 2003 year. 
 
Background - Analysis 
 
As Council is aware, the City of Vaughan participated in the Communities in Bloom program for 
the first time in 2002.  The judges awarded 4 out of 5 blooms to Vaughan.  Staff are preparing for 
the 2003 competition and require a Council representative on the Beautification Committee as 
part of the preparation.  Regional Councillor Rosati held this position last year.  
 
Conclusion 
 
As part of Council�s continuing support of the Communities in Bloom program, staff is requesting 
that a Member of Council be appointed to the Communities in Bloom Beautification Committee. 
 
Attachments 
 
None 
 
Report prepared by: 
 
John Hannah, H.L.T. 
Director of Parks, Ext. 3202  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner of Community Services 


